
Please Join Us
Three Corners Connector invites you to attend our 
upcoming Neighborhood Meeting at the Tom L. & Anna 
Marie Giodone Branch Library. To ensure flexibility for your 
schedule, the Neighborhood Meeting will have an open 
house format without a formal presentation. Please come 
whenever convenient for you. We’ll have informational 
boards stationed around the room where Three Corners 
Connector representatives will introduce you to the project 
and answer your questions.

www.threecornersconnector.com

Event Details:
Date: Tuesday, March 11, 2025
Time: 6 pm-8 pm
Location: Tom L. & Anna Marie Giodone Branch Library, 
24655 US-50 BUS in Pueblo
If you are unable to attend and have questions, you can contact us by 
phone (877-623-4651) or email (info@threecornersconnector.com).

About Three Corners Connector 
Three Corners Connector is a transmission line 
that will connect the western and eastern electric 
grids between Pueblo, Colorado and the Oklahoma 
Panhandle. Responding to power demand, Three 
Corners Connector will bidirectionally transport all 
generation sources of electricity.


